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First name: Elayne

Last name: Shelton

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear U.S. Forest Service,

The Conecuh National Forest is one of the most biodiverse national forests in the United States and is home to
numerous rare and imperiled species.

This forest is treasured by hunters, nature enthusiasts, fishermen, hikers and campers. My family, and so many
others, enjoy all of these activities, and we are grateful to have such a wonderful place in which to spend our
time and appreciate all that God has given us.

Please, help us protect this sacred area for our children and grandchildren and for all of the species who have
thrived in this pristine environment for so long.

Please select Alternative C (No new leasing). There is nothing that is worth the loss of something that we can
never regain. Thank you for having concern and compassion for my request, and the requests of so many others.



